
 
 

 

 

23 October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

So that we can reduce the amount of cash and cheques that enter the school and provide 

parents with greater convenience for school trip, clubs and school meal payments, we’re 

inviting you to use our secure e-payments solution SIMS Pay at Glenlola Collegiate.  

 

You will soon receive an e-mail detailing how you can sign up to this system using your 

personalised Invitation Code. The attached sheet gives more details and information about 

this new initiative.  

 

Your support in adopting SIMS Pay will therefore be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

Mr Brian Montgomery 

Vice Principal 

 

 


